June 30. 2022

The Stonington Board of Selectmen held a special meeting on this date at Stonington Police Departiment at 9:30
a.m. First Selectman Danielle Chesebrough and Selectwoman Debbie Motycka Downie were present. Also
present were Chad Frost. John Brogden, Daniel Lamesa, David Lee and Mike O'Neil. There were no members
of the press present.

(1) Call to Order
Ms. Chesebraugh called the meeting to order at 10:05 a.m.

(2) Comments from the Public
None

(3) New Business
Discussion ensued regarding requirements, steps, timeline and responsibilities of varies parties for the
Mystic River Boathouse Park.

(4) Adjourn
There being no further business to come before this Board, the meeting adjourned at 11:05 a.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Danielle Chesebrough
Recording Secretary



